
My name is Dragana Olson. I live in Hoople, I have two young children in school and for the next 12 
years I will have children in school. I am strongly against my money going to private schools. There 
is no private school anywhere close to me and even if there was I would not enroll my children. The 
Hoople-Edinburgh school that we attend is one of the most close knit child oriented schools I have 
ever encountered. Please continue funding the small town, family oriented, local public schools to 
continue and not close in the future like our neighbor schools in St. Thomas and Edmore. 


